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                For immediate release  
31 January 2024 

 
24 hour closure - B1322 Brooke, Norwich Road for resurfacing 

 
Work is due to start on Sunday 11 February to resurface the B1322 Brooke Norwich Road 
from 50m north of the junction with The Street to 150m south of the junction with The 
Street. The area to be resurfaced includes the junctions with High Gardens and The 
Street. 
 
The work is expected to take 1 day and night to complete, subject to suitable weather 
conditions. 
 
 
The road will need to be closed to traffic while the work is underway with a fully signed 
official diversion route in operation for the duration of the works from 6.00am Sunday 11 
February to 6.00am Monday 12 February – for 24 hours only. Access to properties and 
pedestrian access will be maintained throughout. 
 
The County Council thanks people for their patience while this surface improvement work 
is carried out. 
 
The work which will cost £38,000 will be carried out by Norfolk County Council’s 
Community and Environmental Services Department and their contractors. 
 
For further information 
Ian Kirkham, Engineer, 0344 800 8020. 
 
Up-to-date information about roadworks in Norfolk is available on the County Council 
website at www.norfolk.gov.uk/roadworks 
 

 

If you need this report in large print, audio, Braille, alternative 
format or in a different language please contact 0344 800 
8020 and ask for Sharon Sage or textphone 0344 800 8011 
and we will do our best to help. 
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